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The Village of Alvo has been approved for the Community Development Block Grant.  

The Village of Alvo wants to express a sincere thank you to Grant Anderson and Julie Smith of MAPA, 
and Cathina Schueth, who helped us greatly with the application process for the Community 
Development Block Grant.  

This grant will provide funding for new milling and filling of Fletcher Ave/1st Street from the 
intersection of Russell Street/HWY 63 to Boyles Street.  Additionally this project will include funding 
for 3 speed bumps to be reinstalled at the existing locations at a better transition rate and lower 
grade.  

Once the village has specific information on timeframes and timelines, we will be sure to provide 
communication to the village.  Check our website for updates! 

Thank you, 

Village of Alvo Board of Trustees 
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